
 

 

File OF-Fac-Gas-A174-2018-03 01 
26 June 2019 
 
 
Chief Alvin Francis  
Nekaneet First Nation 
Box 548 

    
  

 
 
 

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Maple Creek, SK S0N 1N0
Email: alvin.e.francis@gmail.com
SENT VIA MAIL

Dear Chief Francis:

AltaGas Holdings Inc. on behalf of AltaGas Pipeline Partnership Ltd. (AltaGas)
Application for Leave to Abandon the Acadia Valley Pipelines and Tie-ins
(Application)
Letter from Natural Resources Canada

This letter is to inform you that on 25 March 2019, Natural Resources Canada issued the 
attached letter which clarifies the federal Crown’s approach to fulfilling any potential duty to 
consult that may arise on projects regulated by National Energy Board (NEB), including those 
for which the NEB is the final decision maker.

The attached letter from Natural Resources Canada is applicable to the assessment of the 
Application and will be placed on the record of this proceeding for reasons of transparency.

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Trono through the Board’s toll free number at 
1-800-899-1265 or by e-mail at process.help@neb-one.gc.ca.

Yours truly,

Original signed by L. George for

for
Sheri Young
Secretary of the Board

Attachment  
 
c.c.   Ms. Nicole Finnamore, Compliance Manager - Gas Operations, AltaGas Ltd.,  
 Email: nicole.finnamore@altagas.ca 
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